Save Money on
Electric Bills
with Solar
Through Bright

Neighborhoods!

The lllinois Solar for All: Bright Neighborhoods initiative helps
income-eligible participants in selected communities save money
on electric bills with solar installations with no upfront costs!

Learn more about the basics of solar energy, reading electric bills, and Bright Neighborhoods by
attending an educational workshop hosted by Illinois Solar for All and CAP of Lake County.

Waukegan Solar Educational Workshop
Tuesday, February 27, 1-2 p.m. CT

414 S Lewis Ave., Waukegan, IL 60085

Know someone who would benefit from lower electric Learn More
bills? Refer-A-Neighbor, and you’ll receive a $30 gift
card after they successfully enroll!

Act fast! Bright Neighborhoods is only available for
enrollment until March 31, 2024.

IllinoisSFA.com/Bright 1-888-970-ISFA (4732) Bright@lllinoisSFA.com

Illinois Solar for All (ILSFA) is a state program that brings the benefits of solar energy to
income-eligible households, non-profit organizations, and public facilities. Elevate is the
Program Administrator on behalf of the Illinois Power Agency (IPA).



